SHAWNEE MISSION
SeCHOOL DISTRICT

Dear I

On behalf of the Shawnee Mission School District, | want to express my sincere and heartfelt
-apology to you for incidents that took place around the April 18, 2018, National School Walkout.
As educators rt is our fESPOHSIbIIIty to help our students find their voice, and our actions Iast




